
 
 

 

December 15, 2016 

 

Hello Dr. Connally, 

 

Your study, Backyard Integrated Tick Management, Protocol #1617-93, has been approved by 

the WCSU Institutional Review Board for research involving human subjects. You are approved 

by the IRB for this study until December 15, 2017, at which point you should submit a renewal 

application if your study remains ongoing.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jessica Eckstein, Ph.D. 

Chair, Institutional Review Board 

Western Connecticut State University 

www.wcsu.edu/irb 

 

 

http://www.wcsu.edu/irb

